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February 2019 Newsletter 
 

GNOCLA 

Contact Info: Ann Schmitt, President 

aschmitt@steddy.org; 504-888-6353 

 

Dear GNOCLA Members, 

We are past the halfway point of the school year and 

Spring is fast approaching. So is GNOCLA’s Spring 

Conference. This year’s conference will be held at The 

Rosedale Branch of the Jefferson Parish Library System. 

Terry Young and others will be giving a presentation 

about Destiny and we will have breakout sessions to give 

our elementary and high school librarians time for 

discussion. There will be no author at this conference 

because we tentatively have one in the works for the 

upcoming Fall Conference. 

Please make every effort to be at this conference. The 

Board has reviewed our constitution and by-laws and 

have proposed updates and changes that require 

voting by current membership. A full copy of the 

proposed Constitution and By-Laws with the changes 

highlighted are attached to this email as well. 

Please review the changes carefully. The actual voting 

will take place at Spring Conference and you will have 

to be present in order to vote. Nominations will also be 

taken at this conference for the position of Vice 

President. Once the voting is done, these changes will go 

into effect following the close of the Spring Conference. 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

April 6 

Spring Conference 

Spring Conference 

Details:  

Date: April 6th 

Where: Rosedale Library  

4036 Jefferson Highway 

Jefferson, LA 70121 

Time: 9:30-1:00 

 

 

 

  Spring Conference, Tentative 

Agenda 

9:00 - Board/Committee sets up  

9:30-10:00 Registration & 

Continental Breakfast   

10:00-10:15 Business and Voting 

10:15-11:30 Destiny Presentation - 

“Maximizing Your Investment in 

Destiny” or “Unpacking the Secrets 

of Destiny”  

11:35-12:30 Breakout Sessions for 

discussion between Elementary and 

High School Librarians  

12:30-12:45 Election Results, Award 

Recipients, Wrap-Up, and Door Prize 

 

 


